
Dear Talmey Learning Community,

This past week has been action packed and fun-filled especially for our grade 4-7
students as they participated in our district track meet! Our students represented
Talmey with positivity and grace and we are proud of their achievements! We thank
our incredible planning team for their endless hours of organization: Mr. Snyder, Ms.
Feng, Ms. Gavsie, Ms. Italia, Ms. Trainor, Ms. Nanat, Ms. Lipman, Ms.Bansal and Ms. Choy.
We also extend a thank-you to our parent volunteers for supporting our team at the
meet. Please see below some photo highlights from our meet!

We are now in the process of planning for our Fun Day celebration which will take
place on Friday, June 2nd. Please see the attached flyer for more information.

We invite our parent community to stop by our main entrance next Friday morning for
our parent appreciation event. An invitation with further details is attached. 

We wish you all a lovely weekend! 

Ms. Hazon
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We acknowledge and thank the First Peoples of the hən̓q̓əmin̓əm̓ language group on whose
traditional and unceded territories we teach, learn and live. 

School News



Our            Grade 7 students enjoyed a farewell breakfast yesterday morning!
This is the beginning of several festivities planned for our Grade 7 students.
Thank you very much to our parent volunteers who did an incredible job making
this event special and memorable!

Learning Highlights
Please enjoy this collection of learning highlights from many of our Divisions!

Students have started learning how to play pickleball
with the help of coaches from TennisXL. Over the next few
weeks, each class will have four pickleball lessons!

Ms. Janzen’s Kindergarten students
created these delicious looking ice
cream cones!



What's   
 at Talmey

Students are still busy running many laps and keeping track of
their progress! We thank Mrs. Janzen for her leadership and
organizational help with our Marathon Club! 

Marathon Running Update!

Join us for Talmey Fun Day on Friday, June 2nd! 
We will begin with a Bicycle Parade and continue
through the morning with a variety of fun activities.
At noon, we will break for lunch. Please see the
attached information flyer for more details. We hope
you will be able to join us on this incredibly FUN DAY!
More updates to come! 

Fun Day - Friday, June 2

HappeningHappening

June is National Indigenous History Month
 

In June, we commemorate National Indigenous History
Month. During this month, we take time to recognize the
rich history, heritage, resilience and diversity of First
Nations, Inuit and Métis Peoples across Canada. 
Learn more about the rich and diverse cultures, voices,
experiences and histories of First Nations, Inuit and Métis
peoples through the Government of Canada's National
Indigenous History Month educational portal.

https://www.rcaanc-cirnac.gc.ca/eng/1683124800202/1683124846095


Please note that being absent at the start of the school year has the following
ramifications for students: 
1. Missed valuable instructional time, therefore missed valuable learning opportunities. 
2. Missed valuable teacher and administrative explanations of expectations and
routines for the course & school. 
3. Missed valuable opportunities to make important social connections at the start of
a school year. 
4. If a student is not returning on or before September 13, 2023, a school cannot
reserve a spot guaranteeing the ability to be enrolled in the school. There may be a
need for placement at another school upon the students’ late return. 
In conclusion, the reason for a late return should only be for extremely extenuating
circumstances. 

 Talmey Office  
NOTICE OF LATE RETURN 2023-2024

EARLY WARNING 604-668-6275 (OPTION 1)
PIf your child is unavoidably absent from class, please phone the Early Warning Line
(604)-668-6275 and choose option 1. 
The purpose of checking absent students is to ensure that no child is lost or
experiencing problems between home and school. Failure to communicate with the
school will mean that parent(s), guardian(s) or another designated responsible
person will be contacted by telephone about the child’s whereabouts.
It is extremely important that ALL telephone numbers at home, work, cell,
daycare or neighbor be kept up-to-date.

PLEASE CONTACT THE SCHOOL ADMINISTRATIVE
ASSISTANT WHEN ANY OF YOUR ADDRESS, PHONE

NUMBERS OR PERTINENT INFORMATION CHANGES.

TALMEY@SD38.BC.CA

604-668-6275 

Https://talmey.sd38.bc.ca

mailto:TALMEY@SD38.BC.CA
https://talmey.sd38.bc.ca/


PAC Announcements

The last PAC meeting of this school year is scheduled for Wednesday, June 14th at
6:30 p.m. (AGM) . 
 PAC AGM  Call For Nomination 2023-24
All parents and guardians of students at Talmey School are members of the
Parent Advisory Council and are strongly encouraged to attend this special PAC
Meeting, which will include reports from the Hot Lunch and Fundraising
Committees as well as the Chairperson’s and the Treasurer’s Year-End Reports.
We will also be planning activities for the upcoming school year. Elections for the
2023-2024 PAC Executive will take place during this meeting. 
Thank you for your participation!

Upcoming PAC Meeting

Calendar

Tuesday, June 20 
Kung Jaadee Performance

Wednesday, June 21
National Indigenous Peoples Day

2023-2024 School Year
Tuesday, September 5

School Begins

Wednesday, June 14
Band Concert

Friday, June 2
Fun Day

Wednesday, June 7
Rainbow Day

Thursday, June 15
Gr. 7 Playland 

Wednesday, June 28 
Farewell Assembly

Thursday, June 29
Last Day of School


